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BLAKEMERE VISIT 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Owl class have an exciting visit to Blakemere on Friday 6th October. We will travel 
by coach, leaving school at 10am and leaving Blakemere at 2pm.  
 
We are inviting Parents and Carers to come along if they wish. The cost of this trip is 
£20 per child and an additional £10 for an adult. This will cover the cost of the adult’s 
lunch.   
 
We will have lunch at The Village Restaurant and participate in Pottery Painting at 

the Cheshire Craft Workshop. The children will be able to order their lunch from the 

restaurant’s menu which will help develop their social skills. We will also have time to 

play on the adventure playground.   

The children will need to wear their Forest School kit.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please give consent on ParentPay by Thursday 
28th September and pay the deposit. If you would to add a Parent or Carer to attend, 
please book this separately on Parent Pay by 1st October.  
 

• £10 deposit by Thursday 28th September. 

• £10 final balance by Thursday 5th October. 

• Additional £10 for an adult to attend by Sunday 1st October.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mr Davie Kindon and Mrs Chappell Chappell  
Assistant Headteacher 
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